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Dear Parents, 
How lovely it was to see the sunshine this morning! Let’s hope we see some more 
glimpses of better weather this week! 
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Monday 16th April Class photos in village hall  
KS1/Y3 Multi Sports Club with Premier Sports until 4.15pm 
Y6 SATs Club with Miss Brett until 4.15pm 

Tuesday 17th April Mindful Colouring Club R/KS1 with Mrs Walton 3.05pm-4pm 

Wednesday 18th April Open The Book Collective Worship 

Thursday 19th April KS2 resilience workshops am with City of York Health and 
Wellbeing Team  

Friday 20th April Y5/6 PE lesson with Mr Davies from York School Sports 
Partnership 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Education until 4.15pm 
KS1 Athletics Club with York Sport Partnership until 4.15pm 

 

Monday 23rd April Y1-3 Multisports  with Premier Sport 3.05-4.15pm 
Y6 SATs Club with Miss Brett until 4.15pm 

Tuesday 24th April R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton 

Wednesday 25th April Swimming starts am  
Small group of Y6 children to Fulford pm for maths 

Thursday 26th April KS2 resilience workshops am 

Friday 27th April Golden Mile Club at lunch 
Y5/6 PE lesson with Mr Davies from York School Sports 
Partnership 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15-4.15pm 
KS1 Athletics Club with York Sport Partnership until 4.15pm 
Y3/4 Bun Sale after school 

Celebrations 
Certificates were awarded as follows: 

 Daniel in Reception, for being incredibly gentle with the chicks in Miss Brett’s 

classroom 

 William and Ben in Y1, for super knowledge of split digraphs 

 Jonah in Y2, for fantastic handwriting 

 Owen, in Y3 for brilliant times tables recall and for fabulous research about a 

sportsperson ready for the launch of the new topic in Y3/4 

 Bertie in Y5 for using fronted adverbials to enhance his writing 
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Elliott was given the Lunchtime Award for being super tidy and helpful.  
 
Betsy showed us her football trophy, Ben in Y1 shared his karate certificate, and 
Brodie was also awarded a certificate for coding from his ICT club. 
 
11 bronze, 2 silver certificates and 1 gold certificate were awarded for Mathletics.  
 
 
Friends of Naburn  
I am delighted to announce that we have received a cheque for £1100.00 from the 
Friends of Naburn, after their hard work fundraising at the Quiz and the Easter 
Eggstravaganza. Thankyou so much to all who supported these events. The 
money will be shared between new books for school (particularly focussing on 
improving the range of coloured reading books in KS1) and on the subscription for 
Mathletics and Reading Eggs, so that every child in school can have access to this 
support at home and at school for another year.  
 
Cool Milk 
A reminder that you are able to purchase milk for your child to drink at school. The 
website to register for this is www.coolmilk.com/forms 
 
Church weekend 
Over the weekend of 2nd and 3rd of June, St Matthew’s Church is hosting a ‘To B or 
Not to B’ themed event, where there will be exhibitions, activities and stalls all 
beginning with the letter B. Lynn Anderson is running a jewellery stall, and is asking 
for donations of any jewellery beginning with the letter B, such as bangles, bracelets, 
beads etc. Please bring donations in to the school office or give them to Lynn or 
Kevin.  
 
Reminder - Plea for help 
In the week beginning 14th May, the Year 6 children will be taking their SATs tests. 
This means that the Y5 children will need to be taught in a different place, as the 
classroom has to be specially set up. Miss Brett or Mrs McLaren will be taking them to 
the Village Hall each morning from 9am until 11am Monday to Thursday and we will 
need a parent helper in order to make this possible. The Year 5s will also be doing 
their end of year tests, so you would just be needed to accompany the member of 
staff and could bring a book to read or some knitting to do! Please let Miss Brett or 
the school office know if you are able to help with all or just some of the days.  
Thank you to the parents who have already said they can help, we just need someone 
for Tuesday and Thursday. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher 
 


